
Minnesota Association 
of Blind Students 

2013 Student Spring Seminar 
Providing Access to All Your Opportunities! 

 
Come join us for an amazing day! 

 Meet other blind students 
 Explore technology 
 Access to Opportunities 
 Have fun! 

Where? National Federation of the Blind of Minnesota 
Headquarters 

 100 E 22nd St 
 Minneapolis, MN 
When? Saturday, 6 April, 2013 
  10 am – 5 pm 
Who? All blind students across Minnesota! 
 
Come join us as we present to you, the students of Minnesota, 

access and opportunity.  
 

If you wish to attend please email the attached form to 

mnabs.talk@gmail.com by Friday, 22 March, 2013 @ 11:59 pm. 
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